
 

 
 

 

May 27th, 2025 
 
 
Re:   Letter of Reference – CMS / Bearcan             
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 

I am writing this letter to offer my enthusiastic recommendation CMS / Bearcan who served 
as the contractor on a panelized home construction project I managed in Chipman, New 
Brunswick. 
 

From the very beginning, CMS / Bearcan demonstrated professionalism, deep knowledge of 
panelized building systems, and a strong commitment to quality & customer satisfaction. 
Their expertise in planning, fabrication, and on-site assembly was evident at every stage of 
the project. The process, which could have been overwhelming, was made smooth and 
efficient thanks to their proactive communication and problem-solving skills. One of the most 
impressive aspects of working with CMS / Bearcan was the precision and speed with which 
the homes came together. The panelized components were delivered and installed exactly 
as scheduled, with exceptional attention to detail and craftsmanship.  
 

Not only was the final product a structurally sound, well built and attractive group of homes, 
but the experience of building them was also remarkably stress-free due to CMS / Bearcan’s 
thoroughness and dedication. They were transparent in their cost estimates, responsive to  
questions and concerns, and willing to go above and beyond to ensure the satisfaction of the 
Client. 
 

I would not hesitate to work with CMS / Bearcan again and wholeheartedly recommend them 
to anyone seeking a dependable and highly skilled contractor for panelized, rapid housing 
construction. Please feel free to contact me if you would like more information or specifics 
regarding the project I worked on them with and any questions you may have. 
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